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NOTICE  
2025 SANITARY ALLOCATION APPLICATIONS 
 
 
TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Township of Wellington North intends 
to consider Sewage Unit Allocations for 2025 per Policy # 012-19 at a 
meeting of Council in April 2025 for the urban centre of Mount Forest.  
 
Arthur Sewage Allocations remain suspended as per Council’s October 11, 
2023, Direction (decision). 
 
Take notice that applications per this policy, should be submitted on or 
before March 31, 2025. 
 

Applications can be found at:  
sewage-allocation-policy.pdf (wellington-north.com). 
 
Please be sure to submit the required fee of $275.00 per development with 
your application, as per Schedule G of the current Township of Wellington 
North Fees & Charges By-law 083-2024. 
 
Dated: Wednesday February 19, 2025 
 
Tammy Stevenson, C.E.T.  
Manager of Infrastructure and Engineering 
T. 519.848.3620 ext. 4629 
E. tstevenson@wellington-north.com 
 
 


